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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 10:45 AM
To: 'Mohamed Gazali'
Subject: RE: 
Attachments: DIR_L_2011-03-31.pdf

Hello Ms. Gazali, 
 
Attached is our March 31, 2011 correspondence that states that your case will be evaluated for closure 
consideration.  At this time, we are still in the closure evaluation process and will notify you as soon as our review is 
completed.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: Mohamed Gazali [mailto:seminarygas@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 10:20 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject:  
 
Good morning Mrs Paresh, this is regarding Seminary Gas n Food at 6235 Seminary Ave Oakland, Cal 94605. 
I'm trying to close my SBA loan and its very importent to have an up dated letter from Alameda County for the 
prosuing of closing the site for the contamnation, if you please can up date the letter it should be in the file all i 
want is it to be updated. thank you and have a wonderful day lol. Mrs.Gazali 
 


